
Smart or weather-based irrigation controllers can be effective tools for reducing landscape 
water usage. More efficient watering means less waste and healthier plants.

Lawn irrigation systems are the single greatest users of water around the home. By being smart about your lawn-
watering habits, you save water, increase the health of your lawn and gardens, and reduce your water bill. 

•  The Plainview Water District has pumped an average of 1.84 billion gallons of water from our aquifer over the 
past four years.

•  60 percent of the yearly total is pumped between May and September.
•  It is common for conventional irrigation timers to apply twice the amount of water needed for lawns and gardens.
•  A self-adjusting smart irrigation controller automatically turns on or off in response to local weather data and 

adjusts irrigation system usage daily.

SAVE MONEY
While results will vary, smart irrigation controllers have 
shown to decrease irrigation water consumption by more 
than 30 percent. In fact, a neighboring water district 
piloted this technology at their headquarters and saved 
more than 52,000 gallons of water. That can equate to 
as much as a $100 savings per household per season. 

SAVE TIME
Set it and forget it. Smart controllers automatically adjust 
watering schedules so you don’t have to. 

SAVE WATER
Smart controllers are designed to optimize landscape 
water usage to prevent over-watering, which is a 
common problem. Smart irrigation controller systems use 
information such as local weather conditions, plant type 
and soil moisture to determine your plants’ water needs.

IMPROVED LANDSCAPE HEALTH
Plants thrive under optimal watering conditions,  
and smart irrigation controllers can easily be 
programmed to provide your landscaping with the 
correct amount of water.  

PROGRAM’S PURPOSE

DID YOU KNOW?

BENEFITS OF INSTALLING A SMART IRRIGATION CONTROLLER

INSTALL A SMART IRRIGATION CONTROLLER 
AND GET A REBATE OF UP TO $100*

SMART IRRIGATION CONTROLLER
REBATE PROGRAM

WWW.PLAINVIEWWATER.ORG

Preserve Plainview

This program is being sponsored by the Plainview Water District. For more information or questions, please call the 
Plainview Water District at (516) 931-6469 or visit our website at www.plainviewwater.org. 

* This rebate program expires on September 30, 2018. Funding is limited so rebates will be offered to qualified applicants 
on a first come, first-served basis. All requests for inspection to verify compliance with rebate terms and conditions must be 
made no later than September 15, 2018.
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